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June 16, 2017 
 
 
 
 
This letter serves as formal notification that MGM Brakes is discontinuing our TR3024 Model 
due to lack of demand and worn tooling.  MGM Brakes acknowledges the obligation to 
promptly inform our customers of the intent to discontinue any product to give our customers 
the ability to prepare for future planning. 
 
To help with this future planning, we will offer a last time buy opportunity.  We currently have 
a limited inventory of parts and discontinuation will start when inventory is depleted.   
 
Last Time Buy Conditions:  
• All purchase orders are non-cancelable and non-returnable. 
 
MGM Brakes appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward to your 
continued interest in our products. While we regret any inconvenience this announcement 
may cause, we are eager to supply your future product requirements with our world-class 
quality product lines. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the discontinuation of MGM model TR3024, please do 
not hesitate to contact me at 704-547-7411 or at bschrandt@mgmbrakes.com.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Bryan Schrandt 
V.P. Sales & Marketing – Worldwide 
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